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MEMORANDUM

To: Montgomery College Community

From: Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President

Subject: Board of Trustees Accepts College’s Middle States Self-Study

The Montgomery College 2018 Middle States Self-Study report was presented to the Board of
Trustees during its public session on January 24, 2018. | am pleased to announce that the Self-
Study was unanimously accepted by the Board. | want to thank the Self Study co-chairs and
steering committee for producing a detailed, thorough, and comprehensive examination of the
College. The work required extensive research and delved deeply into the central elements of
our institution’s mission. |1 am grateful for the years of work that went into this process and for
the thoughtful feedback given by so many in the College community.

The Self-Study report has been submitted to the Middle States Commission on Higher
Education, the evaluation team chair, and the evaluation team members. In preparation for the
evaluation team visit March 18-21, 2018, please take some time to familiarize yourself with
the content of the report and attend one of the 10 briefing sessions being scheduled this spring.

| am proud of the diligent efforts that went into this study and the insights that this process has
produced. | believe they will help move the College even closer to the ideals to which we are
all committed.
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